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Solving Oregon’s housing crisis is about more than building new housing. It’s also 

about keeping low-income families from losing their homes. When everyone in our 

community has a healthy home with affordable utility bills, it will contribute to greater 

housing security for Oregonians.  

We are grateful for your recognition of the Healthy Homes Grant Program as a 

housing solution and your proposed investment of $7.5 million in the program’s 

Healthy Homes Repair Fund in the -3 amendment to SB 1530. 

We respectfully urge you to invest as much as you can in this program, so it totals at 

least $15 million this year. 


